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' LONZA Inc.
Painesville
679 Hardy Road
P.O. Box 580
Painesville, OH 44077-0580

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Mr. B.J. Iloit, Chief
Nuclear Materials inspection, Section i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 111
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Re: License No. 34-12436-02 May 12,1994
Docket No. 030-11674

Dear Mr.1101t:

In response to your April 22,1994, letter regarding a regulatory concern identified during
discussions with Bob Gattone of your staff, the following corrective action has been taken.

As advised by Mr. Gattone, Amendment #07 to our license,34-12436-02, was submitted to the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III, Material Licensing Section on April 8,1994.
The requested revision will amend Condition 11, authorized user, from Stanley Eng to Wayne
Miller, Quality Assurance Manager. We are currently waiting for the requested amendment to
be processed.

I believe that the above stated corrective action will satisfactorily resolve this matter. Please I

contact me if you should have any questions or need further information.

Sincerely,
!

.

- -- %
Thomas F. Wilson
Safety, Health, & Environmental
Manager (94-038)

cc: J.R. Palin
W. Miller
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